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Community Morning 



Ryan’s Ramblings 

Dear parents, grandparents and friends,  

I hope this finds you well, and warm! It has been another fantastic and productive week at Dana Street. 

Did you know that all of our teaching staff are members of one of our Annual Implementation Plan 

Teams? We actually have four of them; Literacy, Numeracy, Wellbeing and Inquiry. Our Literacy and In-

quiry Teams met across Term 1 to work on many of our improvement endeavours, whilst this term our focus 

has shifted to Numeracy and Wellbeing. 

Our Numeracy Team met this week, led by Airlie Penny and Jess Booth. Out of the many items on the 

agenda, came a robust discussion about the appropriate time spent and quality of our Numeracy lessons 

and warm up activities. It was great to hear of all the targeted activities that are happening across the 

school, to support the very diverse learning needs of our students. Our Numeracy Team will continue to 

meet regularly across the term to further plan for Numeracy Improvement. 

Our Wellbeing Team also met. We know that students cannot learn if their wellbeing needs are not ade-

quately catered for; just as a student cannot be well, if their learning needs are not catered for. Kellie 

Healy led the charge this week, with a focus on how we can further refine linking our School Values to our 

positive reward system on Dojo. Our School Values are incredibly important to our school community, 

which is why we will continue to work in this space. 

Over the last four weeks, the person whom everyone has come to know and appreciate as ‘Sensei Tyler’ 

has been busily working in 1/2K, as she completes her final practicum placement for University. In her 

place, we have been most fortunate to have Sensei Tania stepping in to help out. From next week, Sensei 

Tyler will return to her Japanese Language role, which I am sure that students will be looking forward to. 

Thank you to Sensei Tania, whom I know we will continue to see as a regular casual relief teacher here at 

Dana Street. 

Please remember that it is school photos on Monday. All students need to be dressed in full school uni-

form. 

Have a fantastic weekend and stay warm. 

Ryan    

  Dates:  

  

             

              

   

  

  

Monday 22nd May    

School Photos                           

School Council 7pm 

Thursday 25th May  

3/4 Ecolinc Incursion                     

5/6 A&P Earth Ed 

Friday 26th May 

5/6 J Earth Ed 

  

 

 

 Tuesday 6th June Curriculum Day 

Monday 12th June King’s Birthday Public 

Holiday 

Wednesday 21st June                            

Student Led Interviews 

Thursday June 22nd                                

Foundation & Foundation/1Ecolinc 

Friday 23rd June Last Day Term 3 2.30 pm 

departure 

 

 

 Enrolments for 2024 are temporarily closed whilst 

we update our enrolment documentation.  

Enrolments will resume for in zone families from 

the 29th of May.  



 

 

  

  0/1S                                 

Frida                                 

For your positive ap-

proach and enthusiasm 

towards learning. Frida, 

you are always quick to 

lock into learning, listen 

attentively and take pride 

in your work. Wonderful 

effort!  

1/2D                                 

Yura                              

For the calm and 

thoughtful way you 

approach your learning 

each day. You always 

show our school value of 

excellence by giving 

everything your best go. 

Your kind and funny 

nature bring positivity to 

our classroom and make 

everyone feel welcome. 

Thanks for being you, 

Yura!  

00B                                 

Sidney                                

For  your outstanding 

efforts as a mathemati-

cian in class this week. 

Sidney, your ability to 

double and halve 

numbers and explain 

your thinking to others 

has been impressive. 

You’re a star!                     

1/2B                                             

Otto                                        

For improving your responsibil-

ity and persistence with which 

you approach tasks in the 

classroom. I am so proud to 

see you achieving our goal of  

reading 4 nights a week and 

trying your best in everything 

you do. You show great deter-

mination when completing 

tasks and willing to take on 

feedback  to improve your 

work. 

3/4N                                     

Marta                                

For  being a quiet achiever 

and always trying her best to 

reach her full potential, You 

are growing in confidence 

and developing new skills to 

problem solve. Each day you 

show compassion to all stu-

dents and take time out of 

your day to be kind to others. 

You have worked really hard 

on your insect information 

report this week and have 

shown skills of being a great 

researcher. Your personality is 

appreciated by all  your 

peers. Well done Marta, you 

are a star!                     

5/6P                                

Dinuli                                 

For the seamless transition 

she has made to Dana 

Street. Dinuli, you have 

formed many new friend-

ships with your peers, and 

have embraced all learn-

ing tasks with a can do 

attitude. A great start to 

your time at Dana Street! 

Keep it up legend!  

3/4B                                 

Hannah                               

For the enthusiasm that 

you bring to your learn-

ing tasks.  You thrive on 

constructive feedback 

and quickly apply it to 

take your work to the 

next level.  You are a 

very kind and polite 

member of the class 

and this makes you a 

great role model.  Well 

done, legend!  

1/2K                                 

Gaspar                                

For having a real ‘can do 

attitude’ when being 

placed in the learning pit 

this week. Gaspar, you 

have worked hard, en-

couraged others and had 

a ‘red hot go’. Keep up 

the great work. 

5/6J                                 

Max                                

For his determination 

and persistence shown 

when writing his narrative 

piece. Max, I was so 

impressed to see how 

enthusiastic you were to 

apply the skills learned in 

class to your narrative 

writing. It was a joy to 

read!  

5/6A                                 

Zake                                   

For giving your best effort 

in numeracy sessions this 

week. You showed deter-

mination when using 

formulas to find the area 

and perimeter of shapes. 

It was great to see you 

challenging yourself to 

work out the area and 

circumference of a circle. 

Keep up the amazing 

work, Zake.  

3/4C                                 

Sophia                                

For having a red-hot go 

at everything. You con-

tinually have a positive 

attitude with your work, 

even when it’s challeng-

ing. It’s been great see-

ing you willingly enter the 

learning pit, especially 

during Maths. This week 

you have shown real 

enthusiasm during in-

quiry, learning about life-

cycles and doing a 

fantastic job in taking 

notes and starting your 

information library.  

3/4T                                 

Harvey                               

For showing persistence 

and determination dur-

ing every task this week! 

Especially for your draft 

for your Information 

Report. You increased 

your use of vocabulary 

and made it very de-

tailed. You are a valued 

member of 3/4T, keep 

being you Harvey!  
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It has been an exciting term in the Foundation/One classrooms as we have explored 

our inquiry question “Can tiny be mighty?” 

The classroom has been a hive of activity. We have spent time exploring creatures and 

students were excited to each select one animal they would each like to learn more 

about.  

You may have even noticed our Wonder Walls in the classroom. These are our wonder-

ings for our inquiry. Their wonderings will make you smile: 

Henry wonders why a penguin waddles? 

Grace wonders why a butterfly has spots on its wings? 

Poppy wonders how does a frog jump so high? 

Matilda wonders why a giraffe has a purple tongue? 

Charlie wonders if scorpion tails are poisonous?  



 



 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL PHOTOS ** NEW IN 2023 *ONLINE ORDERING 

SYSTEM 
  

Earlier this week MSP Photography emailed parents username and login details along 

with information on how to use MSPs online ordering system. 

You may need to check your JUNK/SPAM folders. 

  

If you have not received an email from MSP Photography, or would like further infor-

mation around the photo ordering process please contact MSP Photography directly 

on 

5333 5577. 

  

Photo Day is this Monday, 22 May 2023. 



 



 


